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t1r.Bernard E. Martin 
Assistant Director for 
Legislative Reference 

SEP 1 31976 

Executive Office of the President 
Washington, D. C. 20503 

Dear Mr. Martin: 

This letter responds to your request that we review 
the present draft of the "Federal Intellectual Property 
Policy Act ot: 1976." The effect 6f this act would be to 
standardize the policy of the government in dealing with 
intellectual 'property including patents. The bill would 
affect employees of this Commission as well as employees 
of private contractors working for the Commission. 
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Representatives of the Commission have participated in 
the drafting of the bill and commented on it during its 
development. The commission has no objection to the bill 
in its present form. > 

ji?)~ 
Peter L. Strauss 
General Counsel 


